CONTRACT MODIFICATION

Contract Modification No.: 1 Date: 1-27-2017
Project Name: US19 Hwy Landscaping for Medians Project (Phase ) Project No:
Owner: City of New Port Richey, City Councii

Contractor: Morelli Landscaping, Inc.

Engineer: Terra Tectonics Design Group, Inc.

This is a Change Order to the Contract Amount and the Following iModlfications to the Contract

are hereby ordered:

Contract Amount Contract Time (Cal. Days)
Criginal Contract Amount $ 265624.00 Original Duration 90 Days
Previous Change Orders (Add/Deduct) $ 0.00 Previous Change Orders (Add) _0 Days
This Change Order (Add) $ 546.543.0) This Change Orders (Add) 215 Days
Revised Contract Amount $ 812,167.00 Revised Contract Time 305 Days
The Final Contract Completion Date is:
6/30/2017

Contractor's Certification
By executing this Change Order , the contractor acknowledges and agrees that the stipulated price and/or

time adjustmerit includes the costs and delays for all work contained in the Change order, inciuding cosis
and delays associated with the interruption of schedules, extended overheads, delay, and cumulative
impacts or ripple effect on all other non-effected work under this contract. Signing of the Change order
constituies full changes and constitutes full and mutual accord and satisfaction for the adjustment in
centract grice or time as a result of increases or decreases In costs and time or performance caused
directly and indirectly from the change, subject to the current scape of the entire work as set forth in the

contract documents.
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October 27, 2016

Mr. Martin Field
Construction Inspector
City of New Port Richey
6132 Pine Hill Road

Port Richey, Florida 34668

Re: US 19 Medians — Phase |l
Dear Martin:

Per your request, we have reviewed the proposed plans and budget for
Phase Il of the City's US 19 Median Landscaping Project and welcome the
opportunity to work with you all to complete it in Spring 2017. We are
confident that a quality project can be completed within the available
budget. We thank you for your consideration and confidence in giving us
this opportunity and we look forward to working with you all further on this
exciting project.

Sincerely,

s

Vincent J. Morelli, Jr.
President



